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Anyone navigating the LBPSB’s website recently may have noticed a new icon on the top right corner of the 
school board’s homepage. The Department of Communications and Community development is pleased to 
announce that the icon in question means our school board’s website is now accessible.  

Simply put, this means individuals with different disabilities such as those who are visually or hearing 
impaired can now access all the information on the LBPSB’s website.  For example, an accessible website 
does not rely on the mouse and makes all functionality available from a keyboard. This allows users with 
disabilities to use assistive technologies that mimic the keyboard, such as speech input.

In order to ensure everyone visiting our site enjoys the best experience possible, the school board ensured 
all documents and content including over 6,000 PDF’s, images and videos are accessible. For example, in 
the past, all PDF were not accessible for visually impaired users. By adding tags, descriptive information will 
now tell users what is on the page. 

We believe this undertaking is in keeping with the LBPSB’s ongoing commitment to promoting Equity, 
Diversity, Dignity and Inclusion and ensures a more inclusive environment for all of our community members.

Darren Becker
Director, Communications, Community Development




